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To: SD Families 

Date: June 4, 2020 

From: Lesha Rasco & Jennifer Johnson NVT Program Directors 

 

Good Morning, 

 

Hope this email finds you well. It has been a very exciting couple of weeks as we reopen 

the office. It was so great to see many of you.  Thank you all for your patience and 

support as we adjust to the new normal. This week we are connecting with schools to 

confirm summer ESY for our school clients and are evaluating the guidance for future in 

home services for our insurance clients.  

 
We wanted to update you that due to the pandemic and changes in expected summer 

services, the delivery of services and the changes brought about through the exposure 

plans we have had to adjust our calendar, here.  If you would like a physical copy of the 

calendar or have any questions how this may impact your child's schedule, reach out to 

your Behavior Analyst. We did our best to make changes that will minimally impact your 

child's access to needed therapy/programming.  Once again, we appreciate all of our 

families’ ongoing understanding of the changes that COVID-19 has brought about. If at 

any time you have feedback and or suggestions about the day to day operations and how 

we might be able to additionally support our clients and families, please reach out to 

Lesha or Jenn.  

 

Reminder that you can find our exposure plan, the plan that outlines how we are 

following the guidance of the state of Vermont in reopening and keeping our clients, staff 

and families as safe as possible on your website sdplus.org. 

Enjoy the sunshine. 
 


